
To :   "FOIA" <FOIA@getipass.com> Date :   6/27/2012 2:02 PM   From :    "Bob Herguth" <rherguth@bettergov.org>     
 
 
Dear FOIA officer,  
Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting copies of documents sufficient to show how many 
employees (or computer "users") accessed each of the following web sites from Jan. 1, 2012 until present day -- 
Facebook, YouTube and Twitter. 
Also under FOIA, I am requesting copies of documents sufficient to show how long those employees/users spent on 
each of those three web sites during the same time period. 
I am making this request on behalf of the Better Government Association (BGA). The BGA is a registered non-profit 
organization in the State of Illinois. The principal purpose of this request is to access and disseminate information 
concerning news and current or passing events and for articles of opinion or features of interest to the public 
regarding the health, safety and welfare or the legal rights of the general public. The information sought will not be 
used for sale, resale, or solicitation or advertisement for sales or services. This request is not made for a commercial 
or personal purposes. More information about the BGA is available on the BGA website, www.bettergov.org, and on 
file with the Illinois Secretary of State. 
I ask that all fees be waived as the law allows. 
I ask that this information be conveyed electronically, to this email address (rherguth@bettergov.org). 
I ask that you please contact me with any questions. 
I appreciate your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Bob Herguth 
312-821-9030 office 
773-706-3207 cell 
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